




























Directive 2004/23/EC, the ATIMP's applications at the Danish Health and Medicines 
Authority are predominantly reviewed by the medicinal clinical trial experts, with the 
opportunity for technical input by tissue/cell experts, on aspects of Directive 2004/23/EC. 

The DE representative agreed with DK that a technical guidance is indeed needed. The 
Commission noted that the Tissues and Cells Directives do not distinguish between 
tissues and cells and processed tissues and cells, and that this issue could be addressed 
during the revision of the clinical trials legislation. The Commission agreed to forward 
this matter to the unit in charge of the clinical trials legislation. 

9.6. Revision of the Medical Devices Directive - update 

The Commission will update the MS on the revision of the Medical Devices legislation 
by email. 
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